
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Highland Avenue Well project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Citrus Heights Water District and the project is 
located at 7725 Highland Ave., Citrus Heights, CA, 95610.  
 
The funding would be used to support the design, drilling, and testing of the Highland Avenue 
Well project within the service area of the CHWD to provide an additional, reliable water supply 
source.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


